
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE 
MARIN COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of the Marin County Flood 
Control and Water Conservation District will hold a public hearing on the Zone 9 
Update Report during the regular meeting of the District Board of Supervisors on July 
30 2024, at 9:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter.  
 
To continue to provide a portion of the financing of certain storm drainage, flood 
control facilities and related services within the District’s Flood Control Zone No. 9 - 
Ross Valley (“Zone 9”), the District retained services of a consultant to update the 
Storm Drainage Fees imposed upon identified parcels within Zone 9, as part of a 
program commonly referred to as the “Ross Valley Watershed Flood Risk Reduction 
Program” (the “Zone 9 Program”). The consultant’s report (the “Zone 9 Update 
Report”) has been filed with the District and contains, among other things, the 
recommended amount of Storm Drainage Fees to be imposed for fiscal year 2024-
2025 and by separate appendix, the list of identified parcels upon which the Storm 
Drainage Fees is imposed. The Zone 9 Program Report is available online at  
https://marinflooddistrict.org/documents/storm-drainage-fee-report-2024/  
 
Comments may be heard with respect to the Zone 9 Update Report at the July 30, 
2024, public hearing. Affected property owners may submit written protests with 
respect to the Storm Drainage Fees. See instructions at  
https://www.marincounty.gov/departments/board/make-comment-board-
supervisors-meeting for participating in a meeting and submitting comments. To be 
counted in determining whether a majority protest is established, such written 
protests must be received by the County Clerk in Room 329 not later than 9:00 a.m. 
on July 29, 2024. If written protests against the Storm Drainage Fees are presented by 
a majority of affected property owners (those upon whose property a Storm Drainage 
Fee would be imposed), then the report shall not be adopted, and the charges shall 
be collected separately from the tax roll and shall not constitute a lien against any 
parcel or parcels of land. 
 
 
 
Berenice Davidson, PE 
Marin County Public Works Assistant Director  
Marin County Flood Control and Water Conservation District 
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